
LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

February 06 & 07, 2010 

LECTORS 
      5:00 pm J. Leeds, D. Johns 
      8:00 am M. Geraghty, D. Hendrickson 
    10:30 am P. Brennan, C. Crum 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
      5:00 pm J. Schultz, V. Wendt, _________ 
  V. Wallace, D. Gadau 
      8:00 am  B. & M. Ward, C. Helman 
  L. & R. Egan 
    10:30 am S. Kistler, S. Connelly, D. McGann 
  C. Kingen, T. Plummer 

ALTAR SERVERS 
      5:00 pm K. Berriochoa, M. McGavran 
      8:00 am _________ 
    10:30 am K. Johnson, A. Denny, J. Kuester 

MINISTERS OF HOSPITALITY 
 5:00 pm Berriochoa Family 
 8:00 am Doyen Family, J. Gaiser 
     10:30 am D. Plummer, J. Ringwood, R. Lemberger 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK 
Communion Service: Monday - Friday at 6:30 am 

 

Mon 8:00 am Robin Simpson+ 
Tues 9:00 am Chuck Wilson+ 
Wed 8:00 am John Vande Ven+ 
Thu 8:00 am Olive Crooks+ 
Fri  8:00 am Mary Scorcio+ 

Y o u t h  G r o u p  N e w sY o u t h  G r o u p  N e w sY o u t h  G r o u p  N e w sY o u t h  G r o u p  N e w s  
 

January 31: No Youth Group 
 

February 07: Souper Bowl of Caring Collection - Youth Group mem-
bers will be collecting for Souper Bowl of Caring after all Masses. All pro-
ceeds collected this year will be used in our Garden of the Poor that pro-
vide produce to the House of Charity. Thank you for your donations. 
 

ND Vision registrations are due by Monday, February 1. We have to 
make travel arrangements before the prices go up. Please return all regis-
trations and deposits to the Parrish Office. If you have question please 
contact Dan Glatt, there still is space for interested students. 
 

FYI: As many of you know, our Youth Ministry manages a concession 
stand at Gonzaga University for all Men’s and Women’s basketball 
games. During the Women’s homestead games on January 14 and 16, we 
donated all tips to Catholic Relief Service Haiti Relief. We received 
$240.00 in tips, thank you to all our GU Women’s Fans! 

 
Dan Glatt, Youth Minister 

PLEASE PRAY 

for ill members of our parish: 
 

Nick Schultz, Ann Maioriello, Cec Kays, Paul Doneen, 
Bill Duffy, Fr. James Perrone, Nancy Ahern, 

Betty Sherman, Nita Croteau and Vern Morasch. 
 

Please continue your prayers for all those 
serving in our armed  forces.  

 

The green cards in the pews are available 
so that you may add a name to our prayer list. 

Jeremiah declares that the Lord knew him before 

he was born, and dedicated and appointed him to 

his role as prophet even before he drew breath. 

We, too, are known and sent by the Lord. What 

deeds of love and service are mine to perform? 

Gifts from the Heart 
 

 Weekly Income Needed $       9,135 
 Last Week’s Income $       6,895 
 Income Since July 1, 2009* $   285,725 

*Inc ludes  Spec ia l  Needs  Co l l ec t ion  
 

Thank you for your faithful  f inancial support of  the parish!Thank you for your faithful  f inancial support of  the parish!Thank you for your faithful  f inancial support of  the parish!Thank you for your faithful  f inancial support of  the parish!     

OUR LADY OF FATIMA 
January 31, 2010  ����  Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Special Needs Collection 
Goal: $50,000 

 

   Pledge Gifts Received 
 

$41,654 

 
   $0                10,000           20,000           30,000            40,000         $50,000 
 

WE’RE ALMOST THERE!  
Thank you for your generous contributions! 

SSCHOOL NEWSCHOOL NEWS  
 

Registration for All Saints Catholic School is underway! 
Parents interested in discovering the daily blessings of a 
Catholic school education can attend two special Open 
Houses. On Tuesday, February 23rd at 7 pm parents of 
preschoolers, ages 3 – 5, can meet our teachers, ask 
questions and tour the facilities located at 1505 E. 34th. 

Parents of children in Kindergarten through fourth grade can attend 
our Information Night on Thursday, March 4th at 7 pm, at our pri-
mary building located at 3510 E. 18th Ave. Childcare is provided for 
both nights and Fair Share is available to all parishioners. For more 
information, call 534-1098 ex. 215. 
 

The Crusade for Excellence needs your help in reaching our goal of 
$40,000. To donate, log onto our website www.allsaintsspokane.org 
and click on Ways to Give or send your gift to the school. If you’ve 
already pledged, please send your gift in today. Thank you! 
 

Kathy Hicks, Principal 

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR 
SUNDAY  JANUARY 31 
 9:00 am Religious Education / Preschool Building 
 9:00 am RCIA / Administration Bldg. 

MONDAY  FEBRUARY 01 
 7:00 pm Choir / Church 

FRIDAY  FEBRUARY 05 
 8:00  am First Friday Adoration / Church 
 4:00 pm Benediction / Church 

SATURDAY  FEBRUARY 06 
 4:00 pm Penance / Church 
 5:00 pm Mass / Church 
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 
JANUARY 31-FEBRUARY 6, 2010 

SPRING NEWSLETTER 

 

DEADLINE CHANGE!! 
 

As some of you may have noticed, the Parish Office was without internet/email services for a week or more. The problem has now been solved. 
However, due to the inconvenience, we feel it is only fair to extend the Spring Newsletter deadline... 

 

All Spring Newsletter Articles and Liturgical Ministry Schedule requests for the months of March, April & May are due by 9:00 am on Wednesday, February 3rd. 
Please email your articles to Betsy at betsym@fatimaspokane.com; email your Liturgical Ministry requests to Meg at megc@fatimaspokane.com. 

If you have already emailed us, please RESUBMIT those emails to ensure we actually received them. 

 
We appreciate your hard work & dedication in serving our parish, 

 

Betsy Murcar and Meg Caparoso, Secretaries 

SAINT JOHN VIANNEY 

SPAGHETTI DINNER 
 

Sunday, January 31, 2010 

11:30 am - 5:30 pm 
 

St. John Vianney Parish Hall 

503 N. Walnut Rd. 

Info: 926-5553 
 

Tickets: 

Adults: $8.00 

Over Age 60: $6.00 

Ages 6-12: $5.00 

Under Age 6: Free 
 

Mama Mia! You’A Gonna Love It! 

Make sure your checks 

are clearly marked 

“Haiti” 

EEARTHQUAKEARTHQUAKE  R RELIEFELIEF   
 

This past week Catholic Relief Services (CRS) began turning a Port-

au-Prince golf course into one of the first formal camps for those 

displaced by the earthquake in Haiti. CRS staff also delivered medi-

cal supplies to St. Francois de Sales hospital and helped in getting 

the heavily damaged hospital up and running. Scott Cooper of 

Catholic Charities is our representative for Catholic Relief Services 

in the Spokane Diocese and has been “humbled by the response 

from parishioners & parishes to the catastrophe so far.”  100% of 

your gift is forwarded to CRS headquarters. If you have a desire to 

help these options are available: 
 

Donate via phone: 1-877-HELP-CRS or text RELIEF to 30644 

Donate online: www.crs.org 

Write a check: Catholic Relief Services 

 P.O. Box 17090 

 Baltimore, Maryland 21203-7090 

Money Orders: Make payable to CRS/Haiti 
 

Further opportunities to help will come during Operation Rice Bowl, 

a CRS program that will be available in our parish during Lent. 

OLF Haiti Relief Donations 

Received to Date: $2,047 

2010 ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 
 

During the upcoming week all parishioners will be receiving a 
letter from Bishop Skylstad requesting your participation in the 
Appeal. Last year we greatly increased our parish participation 
and met over 90% of our goal. Thank you to all for their thought-
ful generosity. 

 

Meg Caparoso, Secretary 

Christmas Cheer Up-dated 
 
Rob McCann, the Executive Director of Catholic Charities, recently 
sent out the final report for the 2009 Christmas Collection. The Collec-
tion total now stands at $701,028 from 3,870 donors. According to 
Rob, “the gifts greatly surpass the 2008 amount and your compassion 
and dedication allowed this to happen. Thank you so much for making 
this year’s collection a success. We are blessed to have your support 
and your prayers!” 

 

 

 

 

God of mercy & compassion, receive your servant, Chuck Wilson, 

mother of Mary Murcar, parishioner. Chuck was a Deacon & former 

long-time parishioner here at Fatima. May his soul & the souls of all the 

faithful departed rest in peace. 

Immaculate Heart Retreat Center Cleaning 
 

On a regular basis the different Spokane parishes help 

with cleaning at the Immaculate Heart Retreat Center 

(IHRC). Fatima’s next scheduled day is Thursday, Feb-

ruary 4th from 9:00 am to noon. All are welcome & 

lunch is served when our work is complete! 
 

 Questions? Please call me. 
 

          Tex Gaston,  455-3598 


